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Each year a membership drive occurs during March and April, leading to 
the VCA annual meeting. Due to Covid, the meeting was postponed and 
membership renewals became a challenge. Despite this set back, 
membership to date is 124, with 14 new members! With approximately 
260 homes in The Village, our goal was to attain 50% membership. There 
will be a membership drive next March/April, and the annual goal is very 
attainable. 
  


